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April 16, 2009  
 
Margaret Fortune, President/CEO  
Project Pipeline  
2035 Hurley Way, Suite 200   
Sacramento, CA 95825    
 
Dear Dr. Fortune:  
 
I am pleased to inform you that on April 8, 2009, the Committee on Accreditation, on 
behalf of the Commission on Teacher Credentialing, took action to remove the 
substantive stipulations placed on Project Pipeline (Mt. Diablo Unified School District). 
As a result of the above action, the Committee on Accreditation changed the accreditation 
status of Project Pipeline (Mt. Diablo Unified School District) from “Accreditation with 
Substantive Stipulations” to “ACCREDITATION”.  
 
As part of the change in accreditation status, the COA requests that in the institutions’ 
next Biennial Report, a report be included updating the progress of the implementation of 
the new design for the Special Education Credential program.  
 
Should you or your staff have any questions relating to this action, you may address them 
to Teri Clark, Administrator of Accreditation, at (916) 323-5917.   
 
The Commission and its staff are grateful to Project Pipeline (Mt. Diablo Unified School 
District) for its commitment to the preparation of professional educators. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dale A. Janssen   
Executive Director 
 
cc: Rex Fortune, Associate Director  
 Project Pipeline  
 
 Lynette Roby, Vice President 
 Academic Affairs  
 
 Caleb Cheung, Chair 
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